
THE NS, ALA. 
LIMESTONE BROADCASTING CO. 

1000 WATTS 

May 22, 1969 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2 

Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

232-6827 P.O. BOX 847 
ATHENS, ALABAMA 

Thank you for your correspondence of February L, 1969 which informed us 
that you received WKACts transmission on 1080 Kilohertz on February 3rd. 

Please forgive the long delay in returning this varification, but the 
matter has just been brought to my attention. 

We are pleased to hear that WKAC's transmission was intelligible in 
Eastern Pennsylvania, and we are delighted that you tuned us in. 
I might add that your loging was, for the most part, correct, and I 

can certainly understand the few errors that it contained. 

It was a pleasure to have tuned to the Wayne Forsythe Show, and I 
hope that you will be able to receive our signal again. 

Very truly yours, 

Wache Forsythe 
Program Director 
WKAC 
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